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“Do all of the good you can, in every way you can, for all of the people you can, while you can.” 
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METRO NASHVILLE AND DAVIDSON COUNTY 
ASSESSOR OF PROPERTY TO CLOSE  

FRIDAY, JULY 5, 2024 
 

Office closed July 4th and July 5th  
 

 
Nashville, TN (July 3, 2024) − The Office of the Metro Nashville and Davidson County 
Assessor of Property Vivian Wilhoite will be closed on Thursday for the 4th of July 
Independence Day Holiday and will continue its observance and be closed on Friday, July 
5, 2024. The office will reopen for regular business on Monday, July 8, 2024, at 8:00 a.m.  
Please feel free to email the Assessor of Property’s Office at assessorweb@nashville.gov 
or leave a message at 615.862.6080, and we will reply promptly the next business day, 
Monday, July 8, 2024.   
 
 
### 
 

 
The Office of Assessor of Property Mission Statement: 
To accurately identify, list, appraise, and classify all taxable properties to achieve fair and 
equitable values for the preparation and completion of the annual assessment roll in a 
timely manner, while continuously educating property owners of the appraisal process 
and their options to appeal, as well as learn of available assistance programs. 
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